
 This week in nursery: 30th Sep – 4th October 2019 

If your child is going to be absent from nursery for any reason please could you let us know by phoning us on 0131 271 4611 (nursery direct number) or on 0131 271 4610 (school 
office).   Website Please take a look at the schools website. http://kingspark.mgfl.net/. Here you will find information on what the children have been learning this week with 
some lovely pictures.   
 

                             
Upcoming dates       

 Nursery Closed Week Commencing Monday 14th October   
 Nursery reopens Wednesday 23rd October 
 October 31st Halloween Bake sale and dress up day.  

 
Please remember the parent consultation for Early Learning and Childcare Expansion Survey deadline is 

approaching 
– Your Views are important 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/1140ExpansionParentalSurveySept19 
Clothing 
As part of the nursery day we offer the children a full range of experiences, inside and out, the children are be able to access 
the garden in all weathers.  
Please can you ensure your child has a full change of clothing with them every day, a waterproof jacket and wellies. 
 We do have a small stock of waterproof trousers and a couple of pairs of wellies, but if you could provide your child with their 
own, that would be great. If you have any spare wellies you would like to donate to us they would be very gratefully received.  

Parent helpers 
Parents are very welcome to come in and help in the nursery.  This could be on a regular basis, part of a session or a one off.  
There is a calendar located on the information board, so if you would like to help please add you name to this. If you have any 
special skills you would like to share or just come in and join the group we would love to have you. 
PEEP Sessions   Our PEEP sessions will commence on Wednesday 18th September.  If you would like to join our PEEP sessions 
please add your name to the list found within the nursery 
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Start date of sessions to be confirmed. Please watch the notice board for group names going up. 
Halloween Bake sale  
This year we would like to fundraise for our children in nursery. We will be holding a Halloween Bake sale on Thursday 31st 
October. 
We would love if you could make a donation of baking for this day. We will be making things to sell with the children, maybe a few 
spooky bakes! The children will then sell baking at their stall. Please watch for further information after the holiday. 
Harvest Collection 
Please bring in any items for us to add to the Harvest Festival collection there will be a display in nursery for you to contribute 
your items to. 
Old Cameras. 
If you have an old digital camera you would like to donate to the nursery we would love to hear from you.  
Missing Book 
We are missing a borrowed book of Jack and The Beanstalk. If your child has borrowed this to take home please may we ask for it 
back as we need to return this to playbase. 


